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FINANCIAL AID 1979-1980

Dr. Busse, Dr. Thompson, and Ms, Nell Andrews would like to meet with
all interested students to explain the revised financial aid package for next
vear. The changes in living allowance, base loan, and federal financial aid
policy will all be discussed. The meeting will be at noon on Thursday, Feb. 22
in the Medical Center Amphitheater.

ATTENTION STUDENTS

We have approximately 100 Sandoz Calendars left. Please stop by the
Office of Medical Education and see Mary or Jeanne if you'd like one of these.
First come, first serve basis.

SEX ED SYMPOSIUM

On Saturday, February 24 at 9:00 in room 1504 (blue) the Sex Ed
Committee will be holding an all-day training symposium for those interested
in teaching seventh graders this spring. Anyone interested, or anyone who

wants a copy of the new 35 page guide for teachers, please call Eddie Miller.
(286-9476)
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: ﬁ% An informal gathering of clinical faculty, housestaff, and

medical students of all classes on selected Friday aftermoons
from 5 until 7 PM during the year.

snacks will be provided as an additional enticement.

THE DEPARTMENT OF FAMILY AND COMMUNITY MEDICINE

and the Davison Society, the medical student organization, are
co-sponsoring the next reception.
members are specially invited by the medical students to be our

guests.

when: FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 23, 1979
5-7 p.m,

s o FEW FEDERATION LOUNGE
JVH'Q eres First Floor
(Across from the Union Blg.)

Dorms

k]

;

Chapel

FEW FEDERATTON:}
LOUNGE

Allen
Blg.

r

Divinity
Schaal

Library

Beer, soft drinks, and

You and the other department

01d Ghen

ala

rn——-“

DAVISON
RLG.

e s
Social LJ

Seiences

Sociolugy
Psychology Blg.



AOA VISITING PROFESSOR

Dr. Arthur Dyck, Prof.of Population Ethics at the Harvard School of Public
Bealth and an expert on medical ethics, will be Duke's AOA Visiting Professor
Feb. 26 - March 2, 1979. Dr. Dyck will participate in departmental rounds and
ethics seminars during his visit. He will also present:

Urology Grand Rounds Feb. 28, 7:30 a.m.

on Male Sterilization

VA Medicine Grand Rounds Feb. 28, 12:00 p.m.

on The Sachowitz Decision

and

Dean's Hour March 1, 5:00 p.m.
on "Ethics of the Art of Healing"

Students can talk with Dr. Dyck during a Beer and Pizza Party Feb. 26, 6:30
p.m.; a Dutch Treat Lunch Feb. 27, 12:00 p.m.; and Dinner following Dean's Hour.
Sign-up sheets for lunch and dinners will be posted outgide of the Post Office.

—Maggie Walsh
DUMC 2821
489-4018
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